
 Well another year has 

pasted into history. Our President, Jeff 
Clark once again hosted the 
President's Dinner at the Thunder Bay 
Inn in Pewaukee. 33 members and 
guests attended this years dinner. Jeff 
and Kathy prepared a delightful setting in the dining room. There were pictures of our cars, flowers and 
candy on each table. Jeff and Kathy, (mostly Kathy and their kids) made 5 baskets of goodies to be raffled 
off. This was done instead of individual awards for accomplishments during the year. Yet, during Jeff's 
speech, he did call out each contributor and acknowledgement. We began to assemble in the bar area 
around 6 and had a chance to talk and catch up with one another. Later we entered the dining room and sat 
at one of the nicely adorned tables. The dinner was chicken and beef with salad, potatoes and other 
vegetables. We all had a good time and hope that 2025 is another banner year. Go to P 9 for more pictures.  

1]— President's Dinner —- Jeff Clark hosts 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2  Board Meeting  4  I Did It 
  6  Coach House  8 Model T Tips 
  10 Calendar of Events  10 Book Review  
  10 Next Board Meeting  11 Board of Directors 
  11 Edsel Ford Says  11 Recipe 
  12 Committee Chairs 

4]— I Did It—-  Will return in 2025 

3] --- Editors Note —- No December paper 

I Did It will return in 2025 

8]— Model T Tips —- Are your spark plugs tight? 

6]— Coach House —- New bands for Dean Wolfram 

President's Dinner 

2024 
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4 & 5]— Up Coming Events —- Brunch, Seminar, Swap 


